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Food for Thought
“Gratitude can transform common days into thanksgivings, turn rou-
tine jobs into joy, and change ordinary opportunities into blessings.”	
		   ~ William Arthur Ward

Superintendent’s Corner
I want to take a moment to wish the members of our school district 
family a very happy holiday and a bright, beautiful year to come. There 
is something so incredibly special about South Huntington, and our 
district literally radiates warmth and kindness in every school. It is a 
privilege being part of the Wildcat team, and my family looks forward 
to the years of accomplishment and partnership to come.

May the blessings of the season brighten your home and bring joy 
and happiness to your holiday table.

News from Deputy Superintendent/Business 
Dr. Joseph Centamore 
This week, the Whitman World Language Department hosted two 
traditional holiday baking contests.

Dr. Eikenaar-Klang organized the annual Bûche de Noël Baking Contest. 
The following French students were recognized for their efforts:

1st Place: Salma Laraki and Ismael Laraki (Cake #6)
2nd Place: Elana Denis (Cake #25)
3rd Place: Harper Garvey (Cake #18)

Toutes nos félicitations (congratulations) to the winners!

Ms. Stefanelli-Fasano and Ms. Portaro hosted the annual Panettone 
Baking Contest.

The following Italian students were recognized for their efforts:

1st Place: Aiden Dearborn (Panettone #11)
2nd Place: Lindsay Alms, Madison Caiazzo, and Sofia Reichhold 
(Panettone #8 )
3rd Place: Olivia Barrett and Alexandra Lynde (Panettone #2)                                            

Congratulazioni (congratulations) to the winners!

Thank you to all the students who participated and to the World Lan-
guage Educators who hosted these cultural and festive events!

From our Whitman Arts Department, I am proud to announce 
that Freshman Julian Baxter won 1st place in the Winter Scholarship 
Competition at Huntington Fine Arts, winning $1,000 towards tuition 
and classes. Students Maddie Bas, Kate Pratt, and Antoni Gamez 
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also placed in the figure drawing and portfolio review competition. 

Congratulations to all of our student artists on their hard work, in-
novation, and talent, and to our art educators on their support and 
guidance!

Last Thursday evening provided for a resounding performance by the 
Concert Choir, the Treble Choir, Whitman Chorale and The Voices of 
Walt Whitman. The concert concluded with the traditional alumni col-
laboration. On Tuesday, The Voices of Whitman also performed their 
holiday caroling visiting several schools, as well as community loca-
tions, including the Walt Whitman Shops, Sunrise Assisted Living and 
Huntington Hospital. Congratulations to Mr. Altinel and our student 
musicians, as well as the entire music department at Stimson and 
Whitman for a wonderful Winter Concert Season. We look forward to 
the Birchwood, Maplewood and Silas Wood concerts soon after the 
start of the New Year!

I am honored to announce the following students have been selected 
for the SCMEA All County Music Festival in March.
    

From everyone in the Business, Operations, Personnel and Arts Of-
fices, as well as the World Language Department, we wish our South 
Huntington community a very healthy and happy holiday season!
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News from Assistant Superintendent for 
Curriculum & Instruction, Dr. John Murphy 
& Dr. Gayle Steele
Happy Holidays from Curriculum, Instruction and Technology
We would like to wish all our community members, teachers and 
students a joyous and wonderful holiday season.  As we head into 
the new year, we want to reaffirm our commitment to the South 
Huntington community, ensuring that our students continue to 
be provided the best education possible.  We also want to thank 
and share our appreciation for all the help and support that has 
been given to us during these troubled times, and look forward to 
a bright and positive 2022. Please take this time to enjoy life with 
your family and loved ones.  

Chrome Books to be brought home during the Holiday Break
In an effort to remain proactive, the South Huntington School Dis-
trict will be requiring all students to bring home their one-to-one 
personal device during the holiday break. This is an effort to en-
sure that all our students are prepared if there is a potential closing 
of in-person instruction. While this is not our intention at all, we just 
want to prepare our students and staff if a situation like this arises. 
As always, if you have any questions regarding this, we ask that 
you please contact the office of curriculum and instruction at 631-
812-3101. Thank you and have a wonderful holiday. 

Some Thoughts from Assistant Superintendent 
for Student Services April Poprilo 
During this holiday season, our partnerships with community 
organizations, religious organizations, local businesses, PTA, 
district employees, and other generous individuals have contrib-
uted to overwhelming collections of donations and contributions 
from the Thanksgiving Donation Drive and Giving Tree.  These 
initiatives continue to support families in our district who are in 
need. A very special note of gratitude and appreciation to all our 
partners and friends in the South Huntington community for be-
ing so thoughtful, generous, and demonstrating the true spirit of 
kindness.  A “shout out” to our social workers who have worked 
diligently with coordinating/distributing collections and continuous-
ly serve our school community as a resource for our families and 
students throughout the year. 

Transition Coordination Service Update:   Please join us on Jan-
uary 5th, at 7 p.m., Partners for Transition will be presenting to 
parents of students with special needs about developing self-ad-
vocacy and self-determination skills for their children.  This event 
will take place at Walt Whitman High School’s forum.  Virtual op-
tion is available as well.  Also, save the date for January 19th, Mrs. 
Siragusa will be presenting at SEPTA’s monthly meeting about 
transition planning.

Other upcoming events in February and March, Partners for Tran-
sition will also conduct informational presentations about the Office 
of Persons with Developmental Disabilities (OPWDD) and Social 
Security/Medicaid Benefits for our families whose home language 
is Spanish.    If you have any questions about these upcoming 
events, please contact Mrs. Michelle Siragusa, Transition and Vo-
cational Specialist, 631-812- 3871, msiragusa@shufsd.org.  

On behalf of the Student Services leadership team and support 
staff, I want to wish our South Huntington learning community best 
wishes for happy and safe celebrations of the holiday season with 
family and friends!  

Jonas Wagner
Licensed Broker / Owner
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News from David Barth, Supervisor of 
Physical Education, Health, Athletics & 
Recreation
The annual Gugliotta Basketball tournament is scheduled to take 
place on Tuesday, December 28th, and Wednesday, December 29th, 
2021.  Click here to see the brackets.  Visit www.SectionXI.org to see 
updated schedules for all teams and varsity standings.  
 
Stimson Middle School Winter II Registration is now open on Final 
Forms (https://southhuntington-ny.finalforms.com/ ) for Wrestling, 
Boys Volleyball, and Girls Basketball.  Tryouts start on January 18th, 
2022.
 
Visit our Athletics website for updated scores, sports offered, coach’s 
contact information, and more.   All events taking place in the Walt 
Whitman North Gym, South Gym, and on the Turf Field will be live-
streamed on the NFHS Network (www.NFHSNetwork.com).   Make 
sure to follow the Athletics department on both Twitter and Instagram 
(@WaltWhitmanAD) for updates and highlights from the season.  Go 
Wildcats!

News from Sheila’s Food Corner

The South Huntington Nutrition Services Program would like to wish 
everyone a wonderful holiday. This time of the year allows us the op-
portunity to remember with gratitude the gifts we all have in our daily 
lives. May your time be spent with family and friends, enjoying special 
moments punctuated with the traditional foods that remind us of this 
special time of the year. Warm cocoa by the fire is one of our favorite 
traditions at SHNS.  Make sure to enjoy doing what makes this time 
special for you and your family. See you in 2022!
 
News from Mr. Kenneth Costa, 
Principal of Walt Whitman High School
It gives me great pleasure to announce that we have nominated Ms. 
Tinucci for our Teacher of the Year. Ms. Tinucci has worked in South 
Huntington for over 27 years. While mostly at Walt Whitman High 
School, her employment with us has found her at Oakwood and Si-
las Wood as well. She has taught almost every visual arts course 
offered at the high school, from Studio in Art, to Advertising Design, 
to Animation, to Fashion, and has taught at the Alternative School 
for over a decade. In addition, Ms. Tinucci has forged relationships 
with entities outside of school to the benefit of her students, including 
but not limited to, Artists in Residence through BOCES, the Nassau 
County Museum of Art, the South Huntington Public Library, and the 
Whitman Birthplace, while teaching at Heckscher Museum through-
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out her career. Outside of the classroom, Ms. Tinucci has served as 
an advisor to the Lamplighters Stage Crew Club, and founded and 
continues to advise the National Art Honor Society here at the high 
school. She has also been a mentor to new teachers not only within 
her own department, but as a teacher within the District’s New Teach-
er Training program. 

This resume is brought to life more importantly, by the processes, in-
teractions, learning and joy found within the walls of her classroom. 
While her competence in the arts, and her complete control of her sub-
ject matter is proficient, her main focus is always on her students, not 
only those who intrinsically possess a love of the arts, but also those 
who struggle with self-confidence and find their way through the craft 
inspired in Ms. Tinucci’s classroom. In a recent classroom observation 
write-up, the observer wrote, “Not only did Ms. Tinucci’s conversa-
tions with students demonstrate her knowledge of their interests and 
abilities, but she shared their individual work from a prior course to 
illustrate the point of the lesson for the day. This care taken to actually 
reproduce each student’s own, individual work, goes far in not only 
showing students that she cares about them and their work, but in 
motivating the students by telling them that what they are about to do 
has a purpose and a meaning. The classroom environment and rela-
tionships fostered by Ms. Tinucci are not lost on the students them-
selves. In the words of one of her multiple-year students, “Ms. Tinucci 
is an inspiration to young artists around the building, encouraging and 
uplifting the academic ability of her students. Not only is she one of 
the best art teachers you’ll ever meet, but her caring soul could leave 
a positive impression on anyone!”

We wish Ms. Tinucci all the best and congratulate her on her nomina-
tion for Teacher of the Year.

Ugly Sweater Contest, Hallway Decorations, and the Holiday Car 
Parade
The week leading up to the holiday break was full of excitement and 
festivities.  It was great to see our staff and students getting in to the 
holiday spirit with an “ugly sweater day” which brought out the best of 
the once a year sweaters!  The hallways were decorated with cheer 
and good tidings as the mood of the school was festive and celebra-
tory.  We thank all of our students and staff who made this week so 
memorable. 

Upcoming Events:
8th Grade Parent Orientation: Thursday, January 6, 2022 in the Per-
forming Arts Center from 7 – 9 p.m.  

Whitman Today: Friday, January 7, 2022 in the Forum from 8:25 – 
11:40 a.m.	

On behalf of the staff at Walt Whitman High School, we wish you and 
your family a happy holiday season and a happy and healthy New 
Year! 

News from Mr. Eddie Smith, 
Principal of Stimson Middle School
Stimson is thrilled to announce their 2022 Teacher of the Year. Con-
gratulations to Ms. Jennifer Hohner,  English teacher, Walt Whitman 
graduate, and by far the most loving educator we know.  Her kindness 
and authentic enthusiasm for what she does challenges us all to be 
better.  Ms. Hohner you are the BEST!!!

The Stimson family would like to wish the entire South Huntington 
community Happy Holidays and a Happy New Year!   We will see you 
in 2022!
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News from Mr. Steve Toto, 
Principal of Silas Wood Sixth-Grade School
“A good education is the greatest gift you can give yourself or anyone 
else.” ~Author Mahtab Narsimhan

Many, many thanks to those who shared their time 
and areas of expertise at the Silas Wood Career 
Day last week.  Our students came away with fas-
cinating facts and food for 
thought on their career paths!

Silas Wood is celebrating the 
joy of the holiday season in 
our building this week! Holi-
day Spirit Week brings some 
new and different Spirit Days 

while our lucky students will be treated to Mr. To-
to’s Hot Chocolate Hut during lunch periods this 
Thursday! 

We will be administering the i-Ready Read-
ing Diagnostic on Thursday, January 20th.  
We will administer the i-Ready  Math Di-
agnostic on Friday, January 21st. As  you 
may know,  i-Ready  provides a diagnostic 
assessment designed to provide teachers 
with actionable insight into student needs, 
offering a complete picture of student 
performance and growth. Our school-day 
periods will be adjusted for the days of 
the  i-ready diagnostics, so we are provid-
ing our adjusted bell schedule for your ref-
erence.

Coming soon – The Silas Wood v. Stimson 
DODGEBALL TOURNAMENT! Forms must be 
turned in no later than January 15th, so gather 
your Team of 6 players, pick your name, pay your 
fee, and have some fun! Fliers can be picked up 
from the table right outside our Front Office.

We wish a happy Holiday Season to one and all.  Looking forward to a 
fantastic, healthy, and happy 2022! We will see you back at Silas Wood 
on Monday, January 3rd. Stay warm, stay well, and wear your masks!

News from Mr. Anthony Ciccarelli, 
Principal of Birchwood Intermediate School
Birchwood would like to share that Mrs. Jill Hewlett was selected as 
Birchwood’s Teacher of the Year! We are very proud of Mrs. Hewl-
ett. She is an outstanding Reading Teacher and caring member of our 
Birchwood Staff.

On behalf of everyone at Birchwood, I would like to wish everyone a 
Happy Holiday and a Happy and Healthy New Year!

News from Mr. William Hender, 
Principal of Maplewood Intermediate School
As we wrap up the year 2021, we have so many things to celebrate 
here at Maplewood Intermediate School. We would first like to con-
gratulate our Maplewood Teacher of the Year, Mrs. Denise Ortiz. Mrs. 
Ortiz is a 4th grade, dual-language teacher, who has been with the 
South Huntington staff since 2002, and is a staple here at Maplewood. 
Described by her colleagues, as a teacher who creates a warm envi-
ronment where her kids feel a sense of place and purpose, we are so 
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very proud of Mrs. Ortiz and all her accomplishments.

We have also been very competitive this month as we recently com-
pleted our Winter Wonderland Door Decorating Contest! The halls of 
Maplewood truly look like a Winter Wonderland and congratulations 
go out to the following winners:

 	 3rd Grade - Mr. Tomeo’s Class
	 4th Grade - Mrs. Brendel and Mr. Dwyer’s Class
	 5th Grade - Ms. Servedio’s Class
	 Special Area - Mrs. Teeter’s Library
	 Best Overall - Mrs. Lettieri’s Class

Lastly, our staff conducted their Ugly Sweater Contest last Friday, 
December 17th, and wow, was it ugly! This year’s top 3 winners were:

	 Ms. Giammarusco
	 Mrs. Trzaska
	 Mrs. McQueeney

On behalf of all of us at Maplewood, we would like to wish everyone 
a well-deserved holiday break and a Happy New Year! We can’t wait 
for all the fun 2022 has to bring our way.

News from Dr. Annie Michaelian, 
Principal of Oakwood Primary Center
At Oakwood we have been enjoying the holiday season.  The hall-
ways have been filled with holiday smiles and excitement. In addition, 
the classrooms are complete with fun winter activities too.

On Wednesday, January 26th, at the South Huntington Board of Edu-
cation Meeting, we are excited to honor and congratulate Oakwood’s 
Teacher of the Year, Ms. Dina Groe, and all of the South Huntington 
Teachers of the Year on their well-deserved recognition. We are so 
excited to share this special time with Ms. Groe, one of Oakwood’s 
amazing Kindergarten teachers! Ms. Groe has made a tremendous 
impact on her students. We look forward to honoring you, and your 
Oakwood family is so proud of you.

Oakwood’s festive spirit is loud and proud as our classrooms are all 
decked out for the winter season. Oakwood’s Second Annual Door 
Decor Contest is in full swing.  Classroom teachers have been taking 
Door Decor tours around the building to show students all the deco-
rations around Oakwood. Be sure to check out our Instagram to see 
all of our festive doors.

Our second-grade Winter Wonderland Sing-a-long was held last 
week, and it was a spectacular show.  We truly enjoyed this special 
event at Oakwood, and we thank our music educator, Ms. Morabito, 
for all of her hard work and dedication to make the Sing-a-long a 
success. 

This week we are continuing with our Oakwood Spirit Week and each 
day brings more fun with a variety of spirit excitement. We complete 
the week by dressing in winter pajamas on Thursday.

We send a very special thank you to our community for the incredible 
support it has given to Oakwood and its families this holiday season. 
Thank you for spreading holiday cheer to families with your thought-
fulness and generous donations. Our community is truly one of a 
kind! Oakwood appreciates you very much!

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our students and 
their families a very happy and healthy holiday season and a healthy 
new year ahead. We hope the holiday break allows you to spend 
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time with family and friends, and we look forward to seeing everyone 
in 2022! 

News from Mr. Mitchell Levy, 
Principal of Countrywood Primary Center 
On behalf of myself and the entire faculty and staff at Countrywood, 
we would like to wish everyone a very Happy Holiday Season and a 
Happy, and Healthy New Year!  We realize that, yet again, this holiday 
season may look different than a typical year, but we are hoping our 
Countrywood families and faculty have an opportunity to spend time 
with family, friends, and loved ones.  These have certainly been chal-
lenging times for everyone and we are lucky to work in a community 
where the schools and the community work in partnership, always 
looking out for the best interest of our students and their families.  We 
thank you for the strong home-to-school partnership that we have built 
here at Countrywood.  

A HUGE thank you to Mr. Slawitsky and our wonderful PTA for partner-
ing to bring us last Friday’s Holiday Sing-a-long.   We thank all of our 
families who came out and enjoyed one of the three sessions to help 
get everyone in the holiday spirit!
 
We are extremely excited to announce that Countrywood’s Teacher of 
the Year for 2021 is Noreen Scileppi.  Noreen has been a valued mem-
ber of the speech department for over 20 years, and works tirelessly 
to provide for the needs of her speech students and the entire speech 
department.   She is currently the “lead teacher” for our after-school 
Friendship Project, a social skills group, as well as, an active member 
of our SBM team for several years, helping to brainstorm and bring to 
fruition several school-wide SEL programs for the betterment of our 
school community.   Ms. Scileppi is a member of our building BEST 
team and on a regular basis contributes thoughts and suggestions as 
we brainstorm ways to assist teachers in helping their neediest stu-
dents.  Congratulations Ms. Scileppi on being named Countrywood’s 
Teacher of the Year! 

There is still plenty of action taking place here at Countrywood.  On 
Tuesday, our second graders were treated to a wonderful musical per-
formance and caroling from the High School.   We thank Mr. Altinel 
for including Countrywood in this wonderful performance.    Many of 
our classes have been having their own modified holiday parties and 
celebrations.   We look forward to the time, in the hopefully not too 
distant future, when we can return to normal and once again invite our 
families back in to participate.  

A reminder that school will be closed starting this Friday, December 
24th, and we will reopen on Monday, January 3rd.   Please enjoy your 
time with family and friends, and we look forward to welcoming our 
students back in January.

School Board Notes – A Message from the 
Board of Education
The Board of Education wishes all of our staff members and residents 
a wonderful holiday season.  May the spirit of the season be bright for 
everyone and family blessings be abundant. 
 
News from South Huntington Educational 
Foundation, SHEF

      Last call to enter SHEF’s New Year’s Eve holiday raffle is a great 
way to create, cultivate and celebrate!  Have all the ingredients deliv-
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ered to your door, and join a zoom with The Charcuterie Queen of Long 
Island on December 31st, at 1 p.m., to make your own board for that 
night!  Be sure to visit SHEFINC.ORG for your chance to win this spe-
cial holiday offer that makes a great gift for you or someone you know.  
Winner will be announced on Facebook and Instagram on December 
22nd.

       Wishing Wildcats near and far a safe and happy winter season and 
look forward to 2022!

News from SEPTA, Maureen Basedow
We would like to congratulate the Acierno Family for winning the TD 
Bank Holiday Raffle Fundraiser.  Thank you to all our families, friends, 
staff and district for participating and supporting Special Education 
PTA.  We wish all our students and families a Healthy and Happy Hol-
iday Season!  Please join us on January 19th, 2022, at 7 p.m. for our 
first New Year PTA meeting. 

The Weeks to Come
Please log on to your school’s website and social media accounts for 
more information.

Whitman Sports

http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/ACE_Hardware_Coupon1.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Siennas_EZ_Academics_(2).pdf
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://westhillsvisionlongisland.com
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
http://SHEFINC.ORG
https://www.facebook.com/SHEF-2429329713778908/
https://www.instagram.com/shef_southhuntingtonwildcats/
http://www.alticeadvantageinternet.com/#/


SEPTA 
2021-22

Membership 
Form

Spanish

Community and School District Flyers 
In an effort to make our weekly newsletter more convenient, each of the 
flyers we receive are listed below. Click on the one that interests you 
and you will be automatically linked to that flyer.

NEYSA 
Jan/Mar
Tennis 

in 
Dix Hills

SHYLAX 
Spring 

Lacrosse 
2022

Become a 
Wildcat
Booster

Club
Member!

Wildcat 
Youth 

Wrestling
Club

Sign-up 
here for 

SH Public 
Library 

E-Newsletter

Soccer Shots
Weekend 

& Weekday 
Programs for 

Ages 2-8across the street from Lazy Boy

Join 
Boy 

Scouts 
Troop 68

Join 
Girl 

Scouts 
of Suffolk 

County

discover your hidden smile
Mita A. Parikh, DMD

Hidden Smiles Orthodontics
864 West Jericho Turnpike 

Suite B
Huntington, NY 11743

631-824-6353

www.HiddenSmiles.com 

Macy’s  
Make-A-
Wish & 

Letters to 
Santa

Become a
SHUFSD

Audit 
Committee

Member

Volleyball 
Winter 
Skills 

Session 
Signups

SHYLAX 
Annual 
Winter 
Clinic

Summer 
2022
Youth 

Basketball 
Program

Join 
Boy 

Scout 
Troop 
406

Minted
Holiday 
Cards
Save
20%

American 
Legion Post 

1244
Holiday 

Donation 
Drive

http://www.brianmgill.com/
http://www.safebathli.com
http://www.VillageEastGifted.com
https://www.villageeastgifted.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
http://www.countyline.doitthebest.com
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/ee763213241c559e486054158992d6e8376acec5.pdf?dl
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/c6a68fa9bc65f8c9cfdfb9d36575a57bdd6dac38.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/0356406b81df8ba4d578cfe20add994396a7eee9.pdf
https://www.wildcatbc.org/become-a-member
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/0051829b8f0f445c84e295c23a2f4c8fc31e5f6a.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
http://www.GCMazda.com
https://libraryaware.com/310/Subscribers/Subscribe?optInPageId=39331b79-693d-4354-9a40-eec99c8c584a
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/fbb3d4c1271e6c0e372ac534c85b2690c536fc98.pdf
https://www.raymourflanigan.com/farmingdale-ny-furniture-mattress-store.aspx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/c6215eaa8e5264981bd7ab9e707300bd88781b24.pdf
http://www.framingandartgallery.com
http://www.framingandartgallery.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/bfc376fc503ccdf502ffeee1d3d56dac423fecec.pdf
http://hiddensmiles.com/
https://hiddensmiles.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/6f7351c9d1e963010227abeeeabefd0edb87a927.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/0a8fe1b51d559733b6e705514797d7031d972568.png
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/bf93fea92e9aeaf8cb3e0de1943729f434b16185.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/d93a74b6a908336ce4fee08dc36e71ae982c3308.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/20be01d132c5d4547d7904aa0503a97363f92ad6.docx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/4e9682889aff0f012122c7018a9b6fe7c0014fd2.pdf
http://zaroscafe.com
http://www.zaroscafe.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/ee7ac28a9fa5f3e6b5c4b2b5a84ce593fc03b721.jpeg
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/b284566735378b9fe5b779c63f2eb870922d18da.pdf


1 Schwab Road 
Huntington Station, NY 11746

TFCU Can 
Help Make Your 

Financial Dreams 
A Reality. 

TeachersFCU.org

LEARN MORE

PROUD SUPPORTER OF 
SOUTH HUNTINGTON 

SCHOOLS

http://www.huntingtonhelps.com
https://huntingtonhelps.com/
http://www.springfieldrepair.com/
https://www.springfieldrepair.com/
http://www.amypodhurstacupuncture.com/
http://www.huntingtonjeep.com
http://www.brendelsofnewyork.com
https://www.brendelsbagels.com/
http://www.ftc.edu
http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=sthstebaseball
http://www.TSHCamp.com
https://smythnora.com
http://www.northshoredance.net
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
http://www.thelighting-gallery.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Educator_App_(1).pdf
https://www2.raymourflanigan.com/store/ny/long-island-farmingdale-north.html
http://www.puzzlebreakLI.com
http://www.teachersFCU.org
https://www.teachersfcu.org//pages/index.php


COASTLINE POOLS & SPAS

250 W. JERICHO TPKE.
HUNTINGTON STATION, 

NY 11746
631-351-4571

www.coastlinepool.com

http://www.huntingtontaxes.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Gustozo_Pizza_Ad_Master.pdf
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com
https://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com/
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.westhillsdentistry.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
http://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
https://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/LittleLeagueSmallFryOffer.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
https://adventureland.us/
https://adventureland.us/
http://www.embroidme-huntington.com
https://embroidme-huntington.com/
http://www.skuffyautobody.com
http://www.huntingtonmazda.com
http://www.GCMazda.com
http://www.ten-tigers.com
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Dont-Stop-Dancin/445562322148950


New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

Supports 
South

Huntington
Schools

482 Walt Whitman Road
Melville NY, 11747

One Free Session
Good for You 
and a Friend

(first time guests and local 
residents only)

Melville Location
500 Walt Whitman Road

Melville, NY 11747
631-683-8311

http://www.suffolkCountyAcupuncture.com
https://suffolkcountyacupuncture.com/
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://FaustHarrisonPianos.com
https://faustharrisonpianos.com/
http://www.uncleg.com/
https://www.gohealthuc.com/nyc/long-island/huntington-station
https://huntington.northwell.edu/orthopedics
http://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
https://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
http://locations.jambajuice.com/ny/huntington/1100-e.-jericho-turnpike.html
https://www.orangetheoryfitness.com/
http://www.waltwhitman.org
https://www.coastalcabinetworks.com/

